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Current score (A) DESIRED SCORE (B)

Knowledge of the positive
impacts of their industry

Knowledge of the concerns
about their industry

Pride in their 
industry

Productive motivation

Effectiveness at 
one-on-one communication

Effectiveness on
social media

Eagerness to
engage stakeholders

Eagerness to
engage coworkers

You have familiarity with the concerns about 
fossil fuels and how they are often 

exaggerated but your employees have not 
gotten an education on these issues.
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You provide your employees with some 
talking points about common concerns about 

fossil fuels, but the points are brief and 
conventional.

You provide your employees with a deep, 
lasting understanding of the major concerns 

about fossil fuels (and how they are often 
exaggerated), including depletion, pollution, 

and climate.

You provide your employees with no 
education about the leading concerns about 
fossil fuels; their education is the product of 
the educational system, media, and culture.

You have a solid understanding of the 
positives of your industry and your employees 

have a sense of that but you've never done 
anything significant to educate them.

You provide your employees with some 
positive talking points about the industry and 
maybe bring in a speaker once in awhile--but 

you would never describe the average 
employee's understanding as "deep."

You provide your employees with a deep, 
lasting understanding of fossil fuels' past, 
present, and future contribution to human 

flourishing.

You provide your employees with no 
education about the contribution of fossil 

fuels to human flourishing; their education is 
the product of the educational system, media, 

and culture.

Your belief in the goodness of what you do 
has some positive increase in motivation but 

nothing resembling what it would be if 
employees had a firsthand, deep 

understanding of the value of their industry.

Your employees, as a result of your 
educational efforts, are a bit more motivated 

in their work--but nothing resembling an 
employee in an admired industry like 

software.

As a result of a deep understanding of the 
value of their industry, your employees find 

great meaning in their work and its 
contribution to human flourishing.

Your employees' motivation is invariably 
undercut by the constant stream of anti-fossil 
fuel indoctrination coming from the culture; 
most will leave for a "more meaningful" job 

with the same money.

You have a pride in your industry that 
influences others in the company but that 

influence is limited because of a lack of deep 
education about the source of that pride: the 

industry's value.

Your employees, as a result of your 
educational efforts, feel better about their 

work than they did before entering the 
industry.

Your employees, as a result of a deep 
understanding of the value of their industry, 

experience lasting, unshakeable pride in their 
work and your product.

Your employees, while they might feel proud 
of some particulars of your company, cannot 

have genuine, unshakeable pride because 
they are systematically indoctrinated by the 

culture about the evil of your product.

You know that social media is important in 
some way but don't know whether and how 

to leverage it, so employees are under 
equipped to impact others on social media.

Your employees like social media and use it 
to some positive effect, sometimes sharing 
your materials, but few would be described 

as "influencers" in their peer groups.

Your employees are trained, comfortable, and 
confident in the effective use of social media 

and regularly win others over.

Your employees have no social media training 
and therefore either avoid social media or 

have a negligible effect on their interpersonal 
networks.

Your employees might be more inclined than 
average to self-educate a little, so they may 
be above average in conversation--but they 

are still not very effective and often feel 
frustrated.

Your employees have gotten stronger at 
one-on-one communication and can 

sometimes win over sympathetic people but 
have trouble influencing opponents or 

non-supporters.

Your employees are trained, comfortable, and 
confident in the art of constructive 

conversation and regularly win their peers 
over.

Your employees have never been taught the 
art of one-on-one communication and are 

either afraid to engage with others or get in 
frequent frustrating fights with others.

Your employees might be motivated by you to 
have some conversations about the 

challenges faced by the industry but it won't 
go far unless you are lucky enough to have 
some self-taught, passionate champions.

Some of your employees are eager to discuss 
your industry and its value to others but they 

are generally the exception--most engage 
with the subject only when you make them.

Your employees, as a result of their education 
and training, engage their coworkers in 

thought-provoking conversations about your 
industry and how to champion it.

Your employees rarely talk about the value of 
their work and the broader cultural narrative; 
when they're not working they stick to "fun" 
topics like weekends, vacations, and sports.

Your pride in the industry makes some 
employees feel compelled to engage 

stakeholders but their motivation and skill are 
limited by their lack of education and training.

Your employees vary in eagerness to 
engage--some like to or feel obligated to, 
others feel uncomfortable or unmotivated.

Your employees, as a result of their education 
and training, are eager to engage 

stakeholders on issues important to your 
company and industry.

Your employees are reluctant or unwilling to 
engage stakeholders because they have 

neither the conviction that they are in the right 
nor the aptitude to persuade others.

Use this tool to assess where your employees are — and where you want them to be — in their ability to become energy champions.

Rate them from 1-12 on each of the attributes in Column A, then put where you’d like them to be in Column B.

Email your scorecard to support@industrialprogress.net and we’ll send you some of our most powerful employee empowerment tools.


